
 

 
 

To Our Members: 
 
On behalf of the NCSLA Executive Committee, I hope that you and your families 
are safe, healthy, and remain optimistic for a brighter future.  Unfortunately, and 
because the impact of COVID-19 has not abated, the Executive Committee has 
unanimously decided to cancel the in-person 2020 Annual Conference scheduled 
for June 14-17, 2020.  Going forward, we are exploring the possibility of hosting a 
shorter virtual meeting, as well as enabling the Kansas Alcoholic Beverage Control 
Division to host an in-person Annual Conference at a later date.  Please look for 
updates in your email and on our website. 
 
Stay well, stay safe. 
 

Anna Hirai 
President 
National Conference of State Liquor Administrators 
 
Sent on behalf of President Hirai by Pamela Frantz, NCSLA Executive Director 

 
 

https://www.ncsla.org/

